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No.: 192 December 17, 1985.

GUATEMALAN PRESIDENT-ELECT TO VISIT CANADA
DECEMBER 18

The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Right Honourable Joe Clark, today announced that
the President-elect of Guatemala, Mr. Marco Vinicio
Cerezo Arevalo, will travel to Ottawa for a brief
unofficial visit on Wednesday, December 18. Mr.
Cerezo was elected President on December 8 and his
civilian government will take office in Guatemala on
January 14, 1986.

During his stay in Ottawa, he will meet
privately with members of the Government,
parliamentarians and officials and discuss a number
of issues of mutual interest to both countries.
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